
From: Comcast
To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: HB2314
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 9:38:53 AM

Please support HB2314. This should be a priority in Oregon’s overall transportation infrastructure planning.  This
bill, in reality, adds a lane for single track vehicles on all of Oregon’s overcrowded freeways, for a cost of next to
nothing, and no wait time for construction.  With time,  drivers, who initially upset by motorbikes “jumping queue”,
will understand that each bike that goes by is one less vehicle taking up space on the lanes they are traveling.

California has studied this issue for years, and has found it is safer for motorbikes, uses less fuel, helps congestion,
and is easily accepted by all motorists as more of a solution to traffic congestion, than a problem.
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